
Letter to the Principal

26th November, 2019

Dear Miss Wong, 

Raising Money for the Victims in Indonesia

I am writing because I would like to organize a charity fair at school to raise money for victims in 

Indonesia. 

In 2018, there was a serious earthquake in Indonesia and it caused a tsunami.  4340 people were 

dead and 667 people were missing.  After the tsunami struck, roads were destroyed so nobody could help the 

victims.  They have lived in shelters since their houses were destroyed.  There was not enough food or 

drinking water in the shelters so some victims starved and some of them even died!  

I would like to organize a charity fair to help the victims in Indonesia.  There will be some game 

stalls, second-hand stalls and food stalls in the charity fair.  Some of our students can help to run the stalls.  

The fair can be organised in July after the test and everyone is allowed to join the fair.  The entry fee is $10.

If we do not help the victims in Indonesia, they will die.  I hope you will support and sponsor us to 

organize the charity fair.  The budget of the fair is about $5000.  All the proceeds raised with deducting costs 

are fully donated to Help International in support of the victims in Indonesia. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Rex Yip
6B_Yip Man Hong, Rex


